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STUDENT LED CONFERENCE (SLC) 
Dear Parents (Pre Nur – Grades V), 

Greetings! 

“The expert in anything was once a beginner.” – Helen Hayes 

Student Led conference is the first step to becoming experts and is a very 
integral part of schooling. We are glad to share with you that we have our 
first SLC of the session on Saturday, July 24, 2021. 

SLC is all about self-reflection, goal setting, leadership skills and reframing 
the learning experience. 

Each child along with parents will be designated a time slot in which she/he 
will give a brief introduction and share her/his learning with all present. The 
teacher will guide the children before the SLC. The event will be conducted 
on MS Teams, the teacher will schedule a meeting and you will receive a 
meeting invite for the same. 

For any concern, please connect with the Class Teachers. 

 
Regards, 
Team RVS  
 

 


